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Board of Medicine 

 

Approved Continuing Education Providers for Chiropractors 

 

 

18VAC85-20-235(A)(1)(a) states that Type 1 continuing education hours in chiropractic shall be 

clinical hours that are approved by a college or university accredited by the Council on 

Chiropractic Education or any other organization approved by the Board. 

 

The Board has approved the following organizations for Type 1 continuing education hours in 

chiropractic pursuant to 18VAC85-20-235(A)(1)(a): 

 

1. Providers of Approved Continuing Education (PACE), a program of the Federation of 

Chiropractic Licensing Boards (FCLB), which was approved upon motion and vote of the 

Board at its February 19, 2015 meeting; and   

 

2. The Unified Virginia Chiropractic Association, which was approved upon motion and vote 

of the Board at its October 18, 2018 meeting. 

 

 
 

 


